Dau;d M Y. Msilakan P.E.

U (R0 0
DEC 01 1367
LTy s

HYDROLOGY SECTION
MNovember 30, 1987

Mr. Roger Green

Design Hydrology Section

City of Albugquerque

P. O. Box 1293

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103

Re: Keleher Executive Center
Dear Roger:

Enclosed are two copies of the drainage and grading plan for the Keleher Executive
Center, Copies of the drainage information sheet and pre-design conference recap
sheet are also enclosed.

We anticipate site plan review by the DRB on Tuesday, December 15. Please review L
and comment on this information prior to that date. If you have any questions, please -
call me at your earliest convenience., = - o .
Sincerely yours, -

Lhrfmo JMQJL\_, |
David M. Y. M likan, P.E
Enclosures

cc: Hy Applebaum
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